CITY OF SURREY

MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR

November 27, 2021
KAILASA Canada — Hindu Heritage Month 2021

On behalf of Surrey City Council, | am delighted to extend warm wishes to all
those celebrating Hindu Heritage Month.

Hindu Heritage Month is about recognizing the important role played by Hindu
Canadians from coast to coast while providing an opportunity for all Canadians
to reflect on, celebrate and educate others about the role that Hindu
Canadians play in communities across the country.
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Surrey is a city that is extremely proud to be home to a wide array of cultural
backgrounds, religions and ethnic traditions. As the Hindu community
celebrates this joyous occasion, may our communities continue to promote
messages of unity, warmth and joy.
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I would like to commend The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism (SPH) Jagatguru

.ISURREY Mahasannidhanam (JGM) His Divine Holiness (HDH) Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda

e imiee  Paramashivam and KAILASA Canada for organizing this online event, bringing
the Hindu community together to celebrate and educate future generations
about the Hindu ecosystem and its contribution to Canadian society at large.

I wish you and your families the very best in celebrating Hindu Heritage Month.
Sincerely,
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Doug McCallum
Mayor
City of Surrey
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